

## Cathedral House

## Mullingar. Co. Westmeath.

Tel: 044 -9348338 email: cathedral@dioceseofmeath.ie

13 January 2014

Dear Parent's/ Guardians,

Thank you for the support that you are giving your child in their preparation for the sacrament of confirmation.

Orla Walsh, a mother of teenage children from Trim, Co. Meath and a woman who has written about the challenges of passing on faith to children in Ireland will meet with parents of confirmation children in the Cathedral on Monday night, January 20<sup>th</sup> at 7pm.

I do hope that you will be able to attend. I look forward to seeing you there.

Thanking you, Yours sincerely,

Fr. Padrag M. Mahen